



Raveloe Drive
Nuneaton
CV114QP
02476 744 000
infoGEA@midlandat.co.uk
www.georgeeliot.midlandat.co.uk
Principal: Homeira Zakary

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am writing to you to inform you of the support available to your child in regards to GCSE History.

Currently, there are two intervention sessions available on a Monday after school. These sessions will be for one hour (15:30 - 16:30) and each session has a different focus. These will begin Monday 28th November 2022.

The sessions are as follows:

Paper 1 and 2B content and practice – Mr McGrattan

Paper 2a and 3 content and practice – Ms Patrickson

I strongly advise that your child attends these intervention sessions as it will give them every chance of success in their upcoming final GCSEs.

Please contact myself at neal.mcgrattan@midlandat.co.uk or Miss Patrickson at kathryn.patrickson@midlandat.co.uk should you wish to discuss the history curriculum.

Regards

Mr N McGrattan

Head of History

George Eliot Academy

N. Mc Grotte

